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BY EMAIL 
 
July 26, 2019 
 
Mr. William A. Bortolin 
Associate 
Bennett Jones LLP 
3400 One First Canadian Place 
Toronto, ON M5X 1A4 
BortolinW@bennettjones.com  
 
Dear Mr. Bortolin 
 
Re: Lagasco Inc.’s application for determining natural gas pipeline 

classification  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0166 

  
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter and application, dated July 
7, 2019, in the above referenced mater. Your letter states that Lagasco Inc. will be filing 
its pre-filed evidence in support of the application “shortly”.  
 
The OEB has not yet received Lagasco Inc.’s pre-filed evidence. As a result, the OEB 
will hold Lagasco Inc.’s application in abeyance until such time that the pre-filed 
evidence is filed. The OEB will commence its review of Lagasco Inc.’s application after 
the evidence is filed.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
 
c:  Jennifer Nisker, jnisker@lagasco.ca  

Richard Swan, swanr@bennettjones.com    
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